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Explore York's Annual "Makers Spirit" Event Begins Friday 

A Celebration of the Spirit of Creativity that Embodies York County 

 

YORK, PA – For more than twenty years, Explore York has invited visitors and locals alike to discover the 

people and businesses behind the incredible things made right here in York County. This year’s Makers Spirit 

weekend, happening June 13–15, features 25 unique experiences across the county, including behind-the-

scenes tours, demonstrations, and tasting events. 

 

Take a self-guided journey to explore the creativity, craftsmanship, and innovation that define our community. 

From local artisans and augmented reality to manufacturers and culinary creators, there’s something for 

everyone to enjoy. 

 

As part of the celebration, Explore York is proud to be the presenting fireworks sponsor at the York Revolution 

game on Saturday, June 14. Don’t miss this exciting night at WellSpan Park! 

 

Show your support for all things local by following and tagging Explore York on social media throughout the 

weekend at @ExporeYorkPA. For the full list of participating locations and event details, visit 

yorkpa.org/events/makers-spirit-event/ 

 

About Explore York: 

Explore York’s mission is to maximize tourism expenditures and their economic impact in York County, PA, 

through comprehensive tourism sales and marketing programs. Explore York’s vision is for a York County 

where tourism is recognized for the value of its economic impact and its role in raising the profile of York 

County as a sought-after destination. For more information on Explore York, visit YorkPA.org. 
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